Vasıf K. Kortun Serdarı Ekrem Sok. 56 Doğan Apt. 3 Kuledibi, Istanbul 80080 Türkiye

tel: 90-1-149 4334 fax: 90-1-130 0376

January 10, 1992

Peter Meyer Art Connection Sankt Paul Gade 42 DK-1313 Copenhagen Dear Peter:

I know it has been a while since I last wrote you .You may imagine the pace of things, and I don't have a team yet.

Here's the run of things: Although I am the director of the Biennial the last word rests with the organizing committee. I have complete authority only on the Turkish exhibition.

To confirm a participation on your part, I need still more visual and writen material from you. The committee was not wholly satisfied with the material you have already sent, but should you inform us further, I am positive that we will be able to progress in this matter. Happy and healthy new year.

Vasıf K. Kortun